
SOUTH VETERANS PARKWAY
2024 INFORMATIONAL OPEN HOUSE

CONSTRUCTION TIMELINE

Constructing South Veterans Parkway
Construction of the southern portion of Veterans Parkway began in 
2023 and will occur in segments, with each segment taking about 
two years to complete. The section of new road from Western 
Avenue to Cliff Avenue has been in construction since June 2023 and 
will continue through 2024. The other segments of South Veterans 
Parkway are still being designed.

CONSTRUCTION 
HIGHLIGHTS

Western Avenue  
to Cliff Avenue

• Construction began in 
June 2023

• Work with traffic 
impacts will occur on 
Western Avenue and 
Minnesota Avenue near 
the new South Veterans 
Parkway

SCAN ME!

CONNECT WITH US! 
Connect@southveteransparkway.com 

www.southveteransparkway.com
Get project information, sign up to receive 
email updates, and contact the project team. 

DIRT WORK, UTILITIES, AND 
CONCRETE PAVING ON S 
VETERANS PARKWAY, CLIFF 
AVENUE AND MINNESOTA AVENUE
2023

CONCRETE WORK ON 
MINNESOTA AVENUE AND DIRT 
WORK, UTILITIES, AND PAVING 
ON WESTERN AVENUE
2024

WINTER SPRINGSUMMER SUMMERFALL FALL

2023 2024

CONSTRUCTION BEGINS  
JUNE 2023 WEATHER PERMITTING
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Segment 1 Construction

Detour

Traffi c Signals

South Veterans Parkway In Design

Arterial Construction

CLOSING MARCH 2024, 
WEATHER PERMITTING, 
FOR 20 DAYS

WESTERN AVENUE TO CLIFF 
AVENUE CONSTRUCTION

CLOSING MARCH 2024, 
WEATHER PERMITTING

DURING CLOSURES, TRAFFIC 
WILL BE DETOURED TO CLIFF 

AVENUE AND LOUISE AVENUE. 

THE INTERSECTION AT 95TH 
STREET AND WESTERN 
AVENUE WILL CLOSE 

AFTER SCHOOL IS OUT FOR 
SUMMER BREAK. 

Schools

SCAN ME! CONNECT WITH US! FOR QUESTIONS CONCERNING 
CONSTRUCTION WORK, CONTACT:

Connect@southveteransparkway.com 

www.southveteransparkway.com

Get project information, sign up to receive 
email updates, and contact the project team. Pat Dressen, HDR Engineering, Inc.

Patrick.Dressen@hdrinc.com 

Office: (605) 782-8100 

Mobile: (605) 359-3769

Minnesota Avenue 
• Contract No. 08DE.

• Construction will begin in March 
2024 (weather permitting) and will 
include a 20 day full closure.

• Construction complete by 2025

Summary of work: Utility  
improvements and road work,  
including turn lane additions

Western Avenue 
• Construction in 2024 (271st Street to just 

south of 95th Street)

• Contract No. 08DD

• In coordination with the 2024 summer 
break from school, the intersection at 
95th Street will be closed.

Summary of work: Utility improvements 
and road work, including constructing a 

roundabout

Cliff Avenue
Construction on 
Cliff Avenue near 
the new South 
Veterans Parkway was 

completed in 2023!

2024 Intersection Closures
Traffic on Western Avenue will be detoured onto LC Highway 
106/271st Street, Cliff Avenue, Louise Avenue, and 69th Street.

Western Avenue closure south of 95th Street could occur as early 
as March 2024. The 95th Street intersection at Western Avenue 
will remain open until school is out for  
summer break. 

Every effort will be made to minimize travel impacts to motorists.

Access to adjacent businesses and residences will be maintained 
during construction.

Traffic Signals
Traffic signals will be 
installed at 85th Street 
and Western Avenue 
to accommodate the 
additional detoured 
traffic from the closure of 
Western Avenue between 
95th Street and LC 
Highway 106/271st Street.


